RSAAC Minutes

Monday February 19, 2007

Cafeteria @ 4:30pm 

Those in attendance were: Coach Lynn Rothenhoefer, Kelsey Buesing, Jen Wood, Anne Blessington, Bridget Cook, Kristy Bannon, Katie Linder, and Tia James, .


I.
Approval of the Minutes



Minutes from November 29 and February 2 approved as written 



(Katie Linder thirded the minutes)


II. 
National Student Athlete Day



a) Friday, April 6



b) If called early enough the company will send out certificates



c) RSAAC representatives will be in charge of decorating the student 




athletes doors the night before.  



d) Bridget- Lacrosse 



   
Katie - Softball

                             
Kristy- Basketball

                             
Anne- Field Hockey 

                             
Tia-  Tennis 

                             
Cecelia- Volleyball

                             
Jen and Kelsey- Coaches, AD, SID, and the trainer



e) Student-Athlete get together will be held on April 5th in Connelly Hall.


    

“Remember the Titans” will be showing during this time, and dinner will  



be served.  


III.
NCAA Leadership Conference 



a) Other schools are fining SAAC members if they do not show up to 


    

meetings, for better attendance.   


IV.
Rambler Rewards Card

a) Jami Hughes (Advisor), Maddy Kropp (RAC Chair), and Kristy Bannon (SA Chair) are working with a committee of two additional RAC and SA representatives.

b) Rewards’ cards will be stamped at each home game this spring in addition to “special reward” stamps, which people will be notified about.  

c) A completed rewards card allows that community member to enter a drawing for a chance to win specific packages such as sporting events, museum, etc…


V.
Community Service Proposals

a) The tennis team will be collecting cell phones for a battered women’s shelter over Easter break.  A formal written proposal has not yet been submitted.

b) Tennis must contact Sarah Cazella and/or Kelly Herbert (Women’s Center intern) as this program is already sponsored by the Women’s Center.


VI.
New Business 

a) Kelsey is now working in admissions and would like volunteers to help get in contact with prospective student athletes to answer any questions or concerns they may have.


b) All members in attendance were agreeable to doing so and Bridget Cook also volunteered the field hockey captains: Liz Kemp and Kristen Reilly

Next Meeting will be held on March 15, 2007 in the Athletic Office @ 6:35pm
